
Bridges of the Isles Public Meeting
April 12, 2016 | 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.
Riverside Hotel  |  620 E Las Olas Boulevard, 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 | New River Ballroom A

Complimentary parking is available in the Riverside Hotel Parking Garage (5:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. only) 
Valet parking is available at the Riverside Hotel for $8 per car

Join the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) and the City of Fort Lauderdale for an update on the Bridges of 
the Isles (Nurmi Drive, Fiesta Way, Isle of Venice, and Royal Palm Drive) and Sunrise Key Boulevard Bridge Replacement 
Project. Construction will be completed this summer and we invite you to learn about what is coming up in the 
remaining months. 

This meeting will have an informal format and no formal presentation will be made. Project plans will be on display and 
staff will be available to discuss the construction, answer questions, and address individual concerns.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. If you need special accommodations under the 
Americans with Disabilities Act or require translation services (free of charge) please contact Dayana Iglesias at least seven days prior to the meeting.

If you would like this publication in an alternate format please call (954) 828-4755 or email publicaffairs@fortlauderdale.gov.   Printed on recycled paper.

For more information 
please contact:

Dayana Iglesias
Public Information Officer
FDOT Broward Construction
diglesias@corradino.com 
954-940-7585

Sharon Dreesen
City of Fort Lauderdale 
Transportation and Mobility Department
sdreesen@fortlauderdale.gov 
954-828-3764 


